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Prior authorization for physical therapy is an expensive burdensome process. This 

would be appropriate for diagnoses that need excessive amounts of treatment, but 

should not be necessary for at least the first 16 visits.  When patients are treated 

without delay, their outcomes improve and the overall cost of managing the condition 

improves.   


